
March 30, 2023

Dear Kate Furbish School Staff, Parents and Community Members:

After an exhaustive search process that included two interview teams and a formal

presentation by the two finalists to the Kate Furbish Elementary School staff, I am

excited to announce that the Brunswick School Board voted unanimously by those

members present to approve Mrs. Annie Young as the next Kate Furbish Elementary

School Principal.

Mrs. Young emerged from a robust applicant pool of twelve individuals. I believe Mrs.

Young is a great fit for Kate Furbish Elementary School and will serve our students,

parents, staff, and community well. Most importantly, Mrs. Young’s deep understanding

of what it takes to create a safe, inclusive, and engaging learning environment will lead

Kate Furbish Elementary to new heights. She has an obvious passion for all students

and extensive experience with multilingual learners, a population that is growing in

Brunswick.

Please join me in welcoming Mrs. Young as our Kate Furbish Elementary School

Principal!

Sincerely,

Phillip J. Potenziano, Ed.D

Superintendent of Schools


